Jodx Weaver

From: Sheri Land <Sheri.Land@tceq.texas.gov>

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 4:09 PM

To: Jody Weaver

Cc: Samantha Litchke; Marissa Jimenez; Brittney Hogan
Subject: RE: Port Lavaca Clean up 42179

We are still trying to get it through. Total shutdown here with the new system.........no invoices can even be paid right
now,

Sheri Land

RESTORE PROGRAM MANAGER

Texas Commission on Environmental Quality
RESTORE Act Program

General Law Division, MC 173

Phone: 512-239-0627

Cell: 512-815-7899

Sheri.Land@tceqg.texas.gov

From: Jody Weaver <jweaver@portlavaca.org>

Sent: Friday, October 13, 2023 2:00 PM

To: Sheri Land <Sheri.Land@tceq.texas.gov>

Cc: Samantha Litchke <Samantha.Litchke@tceq.texas.gov>; Marissa Jimenez <Marissa.Jimenez@tceq.texas.gov>;
Brittney Hogan <bhogan@portlavaca.org>

Subject: RE: Port Lavaca Clean up 42179

Any word at all on this ReStore Grant?

Kind Regards,

JoAnna P. “Jody” Weaver, P.E.
Interim City Manager

Phone: 361-552-9793

Mobhile: 361-827-3601

Email: jweaver@portlavaca.org
202 N. Virginia Street Port Lavaca, Texas 77979
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